
 

 

 

 

 

Neumann’s Neighbors Visitation Ministry is a corps of volunteers whose 

mission is to visit our homebound parishioners within the home setting.  The Blessed 

Mother’s Visitation to her cousin, Elizabeth, is the model for this ministry, and allows 

our parishioners to celebrate the Second Joyful Mystery of the Rosary as they provide 

companionship and friendship for those who welcome them into their homes. 

 

It is our hope that our visits will bring an “Hour of Grace” for the parishioner as well 

as for the volunteer.  As representatives of our parish, we will offer our friendship and 

concern on a regular visitation schedule, while also providing an on-going spiritual 

link to our parish.  We provide the interaction and experience of neighborly caring 

and concern through the example of our Blessed Mother and her devotion to others. 

 

For additional information on becoming a volunteer or receiving neighborly visits 

within this Visitation Ministry, please call Punky Rusiloski at (609) 886-1409.   

  

 


